
We cant believe it is the end of 2024!
What a year we have had. We cant

thank our Rooftops families enough
for continuing to support our nursery
and for our children for providing us

with so much joy this year. Our
favourite thing to do is to make

memories with our children and we
know we’ve made enough to last a
lifetime! We hope you enjoy this

newsletter with a few updates, and
lots of lovely photos of what your

little ones have been up to this
December!
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This is just a little reminder that from January 2025 our fees are changing! Price lists
have been sent out twice via EYlog so please make sure you’ve had a look at this as

invoices for January have already been sent out. We also wanted to highlight for our
parents that our minimum requirement of sessions is 2 full days and by September
2025 all children will be required to attend for the minimum. We are also planning

to phase out half day sessions by September 2025.
We have been so lucky to have lots of families entitled to the government funding,

but please can we also ask that parents remember to renew their funding codes
every 3 months, and any new parents please ensure you get those codes across to us

and fill out your funding loop forms as soon as you can! 

As you are all aware, unfortunately due to family and personal cirumstances we
sadly said goodbye to Debbie last month. She was a wonderful manager and we will
all miss her so greatly! We are however excited to announce that in the new year we

will be welcoming our brand new manager!
As we are getting busier, we have also recruited a  new staff members We will have
Keeley who will be working in our Toddler room in January! We are also continuing

to recruit more qualified practitioners as our nursery is ever growing!
Keep your eye out in Januarys newsletter for their staff profiles and to learn all

about them! 

We wanted to reach out to our families and remind those of you who aren’t taking
advantage of the tax free childcare that you may be eligible for it! After having

conversations with a few parents we realised that some families weren’t aware you
can use this account alongside your funding! 

As you are aware, in the half terms you are required to pay full price for your
childcare costs. We advise that parents who have access to a tax free childcare

account add a little more than is needed each month for your fees into the account
and let this build with the government top up and then you can use this to help

cover the costs of your fees during the holidays! If you aren’t sure if you qualify for
the tax free childcare, please pop across to the childcare choices website and use

their eligibility checker. If you need any further support, please contact Reanna or
Hannah in the office! 



We look forward to welcoming our families old and new into Rooftops in January
2025. This is just a reminder that nursery will close its doors on Monday 23rd
December and we wont reopen until Friday 3rd January. All our staff will be

celebrating christmas with their families and therefore there will be no lines of
communication open between the nursery and yourselves. If you have any queries
over the Christmas  break, please email these to ino@rooftopsnurseryschool.co.uk

and once we are open someone will be in touch to answer you. 

Thanks again, and have a wonderful Christmas and an even better new year


